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BWF MEDIA STATEMENT ON TOTAL BWF THOMAS AND UBER 

CUP FINALS 2020 
 
 
Badminton World Federation (BWF) and Badminton Denmark can confirm the TOTAL BWF 
Thomas and Uber Cup Finals 2020 in Aarhus, Denmark has new dates of 3-11 October 2020. 
 
Following the Danish Government’s decision on 6 April to extend a ban on “larger gatherings” in 
Denmark until the end of August, both parties agreed that it was no longer feasible to stage the 
championships on the rescheduled dates of 15-23 August. 
 
BWF in consultation and consensus with Badminton Denmark, tournament organisers, Sport 
Event Denmark and the local Aarhus government concluded that a move to October was the 
best solution. 
 
BWF Secretary General Thomas Lund said: “Our main priority is the health, safety and wellbeing 
of athletes, staff, volunteers, judges and the entire badminton community. 
 
“We listened to the advice of the World Health Organisation (WHO), various health experts, 
local authorities and the Danish Government and it became clear that hosting a big event like 
the TOTAL BWF Thomas and Uber Cup Finals before September would be difficult. 
 
“We are confident that we can stage a safe and successful championships on the new dates of 
3-11 October while all the time monitoring the situation closely should things change again.” 
 
Badminton Denmark CEO Bo Jensen added: “It is sad for us to change the dates again. However, 
our immediate concern is with the safety of all involved in this very uncertain time.  
 
“It’s still an achievement for us to be the first country outside of Asia to host the TOTAL BWF 
Thomas and Uber Cup Finals and we are looking forward to welcoming fans, players, volunteers, 
officials and staff in the safest way possible.” 
 
Solutions for the BWF AGM 2020 and Members’ Forum are also being considered. Both events 
are key highlights on the BWF calendar and were due to take place in Aarhus during the week 
of the TOTAL BWF Thomas and Uber Cup Finals 2020. 
 
Our thoughts remain with everyone affected by this global pandemic and we encourage people 
to stay home and stay safe. 
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ABOUT BWF 
 
The Badminton World Federation (BWF) is the international governing body of the sport of 
badminton, recognised by the International Olympic Committee (IOC) and the International 
Paralympic Committee (IPC). It was originally the International Badminton Federation (IBF) which 
was founded on 5 July, 1934, before being rechristened the Badminton World Federation in 2006. 
 
The purpose and objectives of BWF include regulating, promoting, developing and popularising 
the sport of badminton throughout the world and organising, conducting and presenting 
international events at the highest level. 
 
The BWF’s vision is to make badminton a leading global sport accessible to all – giving every child 
a chance to play for life. Its mission is to lead and inspire all stakeholders; to deliver entertainment 
through exciting events to drive fan experience; and to create innovative, impactful and 
sustainable development initiatives. 
 
BWF has its headquarters in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, with 194 Member Associations worldwide. 
 
Poul-Erik Høyer is the BWF President and Thomas Lund is the BWF Secretary General. 
 
Websites: www.bwfbadminton.com; www.bwfthomasubercups.bwfbadminton.com; 
www.bwfcorporate.com 
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/bwfbadminton 
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